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General Nash Home & School Association
Executive Board Elections for 2017-18

The following is the Final List of General Nash Home & School Board Nominees. Election will take place by
members in attendance at the final monthly Home & School meeting on Thursday, May 11, 2017.

General Nash Elementary Board Nominees for 2017-18:

Co-Presidents Secretary
Nominee - Tanya MacGregor Nominee - Sue Daubert
Nominee — Michele Soltis

Vice-President Treasurer

Nominee - OPEN Nominee - Steph Sharkey
Communications Coordinator Controller

Nominee - Jenna Cohen Nominee - Amanda Laubach

Olfficers shall serve a term of one year. A person may not be elected to the same office for more than two consecutive
terms. However, if no one comes forward and the current officer is willing to continue in that capacity it will be voted
upon by the general membership. Only the Vice-President can temporarily fill an unexpected vacancy occurring in the
office of President before a nominating committee is created. A vacancy occurring in any other office shall be filled for the
remaining term by a majority vote of the Executive Officers. Any officers absent from two consecutive meeting without
reasonable justification will be removed from the office at the discretion of the Officers.

- General Nash Home and School Elementary By-Laws



Join your favorite NASH families at Boston Style Pizza on Monday, May 22 for dining!

Boston Style Pizza will donate 15% of your dining back to NASH.

Dine in or Take out
10 AM.TO 9 P.M.

447 N. Sumneytown Pike, North Wales PA.
215.699.3977



@

Dear Nash Families:

Olympic Day is Friday, May 26, 2017, with a rain date of Wednesday, May 31, 2017.

All guests will be permitted on the grounds with proper ID and parent/guardian consent.
Please utilize this pre-registration form or the online form, (http://goo.al/KetFUQ) to let us

know who will be attending). Be sure to include the names of all family members or friends

over the age of 18 who will be joining you; this includes moms, dads, aunts, uncles, older
siblings, etc.

The names will then be checked to see if they are in our Raptor system. If the name is already
in the system, nothing more need to be done. Any person that has not been scanned through
Raptor will need to bring in their driver’s license or state ID to have it scanned. In an effort to
have you arrive at the events on time, scanning can be done prior to Olympic Day.

General Nash staff will be there to register you and provide you with a wristband prior to
attending the event. Once parents and guests arrive at the school, please be sure to go directly
to the check in area to sign in. Please have your photo id ready.

Remember to come and register early if you will be attending the Opening Ceremonies. The
registration tables will be open throughout the day for our guests to sign in. If you should

need to enter the building, please sign in at the office as you would normally do.

Please note that Kindergarten class times will not change. They will report to school at their
regular arrival and dismissal times.

If you are planning to take your child home at the end of the games, please send a note in to
your student’s teacher.

With the cooperation of staff, families, and students, Olympic Day will be a success. We look
forward to seeing you on May 26th.

“LET THE GAMES BEGIN.”

Sincerely,

Jonathan Winkle Amanda Miller

Principal Substitute P.E. Teacher



Olympic Day Guest List

Please use the spaces below to enter the names of the friends and family members over the

age of 18 who will be attending Olympic Day. All guests will be permitted on the grounds with

proper ID and parent/guardian consent.

Spectators should have a photo ID ready when they approach the registration tables.

Student Name(s):

Parent/Guardian:
Contact Number:

Parent/Guardian:
Contact Number:

Guest 1:

Teacher/Grade:

Teacher/Grade:

Teacher/Grade:

Attending? Yes

No

Attending? Yes

No

Guest 2:

Guest 3:

Guest 4:

Please return to the Nash office on or before Friday, May 19, 2017.




Thawnk someowne
who’s made a
difference!

By Making a Donation to the
NPSD Educational Foundation

Many parents wish to show their appreciation to a special teacher, principal or support person by offering a small gift
at the end of the school year. And while our staff appreciates these genuine gestures of thanks, please consider an
alternative — a gift in the name of that special staff member to the North Penn School District Educational Foundation.

The North Penn School District Educational Foundation was established in 1988 to raise funds for innovative and
creative programs to improve our students’ overall educational experience. To date, the Foundation has funded more
than $1 million in teacher grants.

Your tax-deductible gift will be recognized by the Foundation and the staff member will receive a certificate informing
him or her of your kindness. But that's not all! Your gift will be returned to the students in the form of an “Innovative
Classroom Project” grant awarded annually for new educational programs.

The NPSD administration, the North Penn Education Association and the North Penn Educational Support Personnel
Association have endorsed this program and hope you will consider joining other parents in this effort. Please use the
donation card below to make your donation today! If you have any questions about the Foundation or the “Staff Tribute
Program,” please call Christine Liberaski, Executive Director of the NPSD Educational Foundation at 215-853-1020.

NPSD Educational Foundation 2016-2017 Staff Tribute Donation Card

| wish to recognize the wonderful people who have made a difference in my child's life and, at the same time, support the NPSD Educational Foundation in
its efforts to ensure educational excellence in the North Penn School District.

Suggested donation amount: ___ $10 _ $25 _ other (Gift amount will not be released to recipient.)

Staff member name: (Circle one) Mrs. Ms. Miss Mr.

Building:

Please indicate how you would like your name to appear when presented to staff member (ex: The Smith Family, Susie Smith and her parents, etc.):

Gift-givers’ Address: Email:
Please make your check payable to “NPSD Educational Foundation” and mail your donation and form to the address below by Monday, June 5.

NPSD Educational Foundation
P.O. Box 1084
Lansdale, PA 19446
Thank you for your support of the NPSD Educational Foundation! Enjoy your summer!
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hrift Stores @

Impact Thrift will pay us for every pound we collect!

Saturday, June 3

10am-Noon

General Nash Elementary School
1560 Liberty Bell Drive
Harleysville PA

. ) For more info, contact Colleen Gillies Peterson
benefitting the students via the

) natsmom.peterson55@gmail.com
General Nash Home & School Association

Here’s what we’re looking for...

Clothing Small Electronics
Shoes Books and Records
Purses (excluding encyclopedias)

Home Decor Blankets, Sheets

*All of the donated items will be either sold at Impact Thrift Stores or responsibly recycled.
0000000000000 0000C000POOOO0O0OOOOOO0 @

Impact Thrift supports a variety of charities whose mission supports
families and children in crisis. Your donations to Impact Thrift will either be sold in
stores OR responsibly recycled, thereby generating funds needed to
financially support local charities on a monthly basis.

Impact Thrift Stores. Inc. is @ 501(c)3 non-profit organization. You will receive a tax deductible receipt for your donation.
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Car Wash & Bake Salew

All Donations Support the 6™ Grade—"
6raduating Class of 2018!

Food and Drinks will be available for purchase.

~ June 37 10AM to 2PM
At General Nash Elementary




How much money do you throw away?
Start saving Box Tops!

Last year we earned $1600 for Nash in Box Tops!

Clip the Box Tops from hundreds of participating products and send them to school. Each Box Top is
worth 10¢ when Nash redeems them from Box Tops for Education. This year the money will help
fund any number of the Home & School sponsored programs, assemblies, field trips, classroom
activities and supplies.

1. The class that collects the highest amount of Box Tops will get to choose their reward (from a
predetermined list like movie time, PJ day, Wl dance party, extra recess, etc).

2. If you want to earn extra for the classroom contest, use the attached collection sheet to submit
Box Tops ~— if it's entirely filled in with unexpired regular Box Tops (not bonus ones), it will count

for 50 Box Tops in the classroom contest! Labeled bags/envelopes of box tops are still ok too,
but they just won’t earn extra in the classroom contest!

3. The teacher from the class that has the highest amount for the entire year will win a $100 gift
card for teacher supplies.

Spring Collection Drive: The spring collection drive has begun! Please submit Box Tops for spring

collection drive by Wednesday, May 31, 2017.

Collection Place: Send unexpired Box Tops in a sealed bag, envelope or collection sheet, labeled
with your child's name and teacher, with your child or drop in the “Box Tops” bin under the H&S
bulletin board outside the gymnasium.

Questions: Contact Jen Sukaly at rsukaly@hotmail.com for Box Tops.



Box Tops for Education Collection Sheet!
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Fill up this sheet with 25 box tops
$2.50

(please no Labels for Education, expired box tops or Bonus box tops!!)

and you’ll be donating this much
to Nash without even opening your wallet! *

Thark you!

Teacher: Student’s Name:

* and earn an extra 25 box tops for your classroom contest!



